
No.Ft.48-5651/2022 (FCA)
H.P.Forest Department.

From
Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)

           O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF), H.P. Shimla..
To

The Deputy Inspector General Forest,
Sub Office,
Govt. of India, Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change,
CGO Complex, Shivalik Khand, Longwood, Shimla,
Himachal Pradesh-171001.
Dated Shimla-1, the

Subject: Diversion of 0.02885ha of Forest land in favour of District Public Relation 
Officer  Distt.  Bilaspur  for  the  construction  of  Press  Club  Building  at 
Changer Sector Bilaspur, within the jurisdiction of Bilaspur Forest Division 
HP. Online  Proposal No. FP/HPOthers/155916/2021.

Sir,
Kindly refer to your letter No. FC/HPC/06/112/2022 dated 26.06.2023 on 

the subject cited above.

As  per  Notification  No.  Ft.  (A)-1/52dated  15.01.1952  issued  by  the 
Secretary to the Chief Commissioner, Bilaspur all the Government land in Distt. Bilaspur 
is deemed Forest under 1952 notification. Moreover, the area proposed for diversion is 
classified as Charagah Drakhtan in Revenue papers.

It  is,  therefore requested that  the Stage- I  approval of the proposal may 
please be conveyed.  This is  for favour of your kind information and further necessary 
action in the matter please. 

 Yours faithfully,

  Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)
   O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF), H.P. Shimla.

HPFD-F05/69/2023-FCA-HIMACHAL PRADESH FOREST DEPARTMENT

I/234942/2023
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